
GVSA board meeting minutes – May 7, 2012 
Present:  John Hall, Josh Sheldon, Ken Lovell, Jack Wolf, Sue Crabtree, Jim Cisler, Tim 
Scarpino, Jake Harmon, Bjorn Hansen 
Guest: None
Meeting called to order by John Hall at 8:31pm
Previous meeting minutes approved.

President’s report:  
John discussed some tryout issues that may be on the horizon (US Club soccer, teams not 
having older team tryouts and just forming select teams from Premier tryouts, etc.)
John also discussed the need for a Coaches Code of Conduct 
 - Josh to bring samples to the June meeting to discuss

Administrators report: 
Sue met with Dana Hoebeke to discuss paperwork and some ways to make it easier on registrars
Sue informed us there have been very few game changes made this season

NWSE:
- the State is handling the case on referee abuse
- Ken is gathering information on the case or cases and will be filling out the appropriate 

paperwork per our by-laws
- Jack is following up with the Michigan Referee Committee to see where they are at with 

the case
- The board approved to pay jack and jeremy for the game they covered for Marshall

Meeting adjourned at 10:20pm.  
Next meeting June 4th, 2012, 8:30pm at MVP Spot (32nd St.)
Submitted,
Josh Sheldon, secretary


